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NHCIBOR president's message: What is NECPE?
April 03, 2014 - Northern New England

What is NECPE? In very short this is our great listing service component which is driven by our
Partner Catylist, but there are many aspects that most are unaware of the benefits and tools it
brings both members and non-members. | would like to highlight a few items here.

One of the ways you can access these listing and additional data is through www.nhcibor.com and
at the top of the page you can choose from "search properties” or "search businesses." If you are
not a member yet, you can also see all the properties you are looking for and various supporting
demographic information as well.

For our affiliates and vendors (non-realtors) we have a new component for service providers to be
on a list for not just members to see but non-members as well. If you are interested in being listed as
a service provider either contact me (information below) or Allison@nhcibor.com.

We have a special task force headed by Brenda Litchfield and John Jackman to have various types
of links showing our listings on many other organization's site. Some may being saying "that sounds
great, but how does this help me?" One of the ways to be ranked high on Internet searches is to be
considered an "authority" site by working with various media organizations, various towns and
economic development groups, to name a few. These organizations are displaying your listing on
their websites. This is very exciting as we continue to add more and more locations. Everyone will
be gaining more exposure, both listings and service providers. If your organization would like to
know more, please contact us and we will get you the additional information.

Later in the year you will also be seeing a new www.nhcibor.com website being launched. | am very
excited about this undertaking. There are a lot of new features which | will highlight throughout the
year giving sneak previews.

Remember, to sample a taste of this great organization you can attend our two statewide marketing
sessions held each month. For details go to our website and click on calendar of events.

The New England Real Estate Journal (NEREJ) will be hosting a Cocktails & Conversation event on
June 11, and we would like to invite associations from the commercial real estate industry. We will
have tables set up around the room at the venue for all the associations to introduce themselves
and their leadership. NEREJ Radio will podcast live from the event as well. We are expecting over
200 people from the industry!

If you would like more information on having a booth and being a part of this event either contact
NEREJ or us.

All of the details for these and others can be found at www.nhcibor.com under calendar of events.
Thanks for taking the time to talk with me this month, and as always if you would like to see
something appear in our message please reach out to me.

Mark Dickey is the 2014 president of the New Hampshire Commercial and Investment Board of
Realtors.
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